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Oct 8, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern 

 
In 2019 WeNet Yemen partnered with BPC for implementing an interoperable National Payment 
System project. The first phase of the project went live end of August 2020. The first phase comprises 
establishment of Real-time Instant Payment system.  Currently 6 banks are live on SmartVista 
platform.  
 
In the subsequent phases BPC will deploy ATM, POS interoperable Switch and Card Management 
system in WeNet. The complete contract deliverables are expected to go live by the second quarter 
of year 2021.  
 
Our current relationships with BPC are strong and focused on continuous innovation. WeNet consider 
BPC as a reliable partner which is flexible and supportive in delivery of SmartVista products within 
agreed time frame and in excellent quality.  
 

I am happy to recommend partnering with BPC. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Suhail Mohsen Saeed 

CTO at Murooj Payment Solutions 

Wenet – Yemen National Financial Switch 
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